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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘idiosyncratic’. Be 

 yourself / celebrate what 

 makes you an individual! 

   

 The first rewards have been 

claimed from the House Point 

Shop and we have launched 

an Easter Prize Draw.  

 

 Well done to our Brilliant  

 Book Award participants   

 who voted for the winning 

 book—A Seven Letter Word  

 By Kim Slater (see below).  

 

 Finally! The parent  

 accounts are now up and 

 running in Agora. Please  

 now  go online to register 

 your account using the link 

 previously emailed.  

 

 

 

Our First Prize Draw and More!  

This week saw the launch of our very first House Point prize draw—

students who have earned at least 25 points will be able to enter our 

Easter ‘Eggstravaganza’ for the chance to win a whole basket full of 

chocolate eggs! House Points can be earned for excellence in terms of 

effort, participation, attendance and achievement. Points can also be 

picked up by students who actively support our ‘Work Hard, Be Kind’ 

philosophy.  

There was also cause for celebration this week as the winning entry in 

the Brilliant Book Award 2018 was announced. There were twelve stu-

dents in our Brilliant Book Award team and they did a great job reading 

and reviewing the books on this year’s shortlist—they did such a great 

job in fact that the book they judged to be the best (A Seven Letter 

Word by Kim Slater) actually won the top prize overall. Well done to all 

involved! Copies of all six of the books on the shortlist are available in 

our library now and copies of the winning book will soon be available in 

the House Point Shop. Suggestions for other book titles to be added to 

our shop can be submitted online using the suggestions tab in EPraise.  

Our student-run library is open Monday and Wednesday lunchtimes.  

Treswell Edge Out in Front  

Congratulations to Skylark House, this 

week’s top-performing team (See 

left). With 42 points earned this week, 

Treswell are back in the running to 

claim the next non-uniform day as 

House Point Champions for Term 4. 

Keep up the hard work everyone!  

#BAFTAKids Selfie Competition 

Here’s a snapshot of some of the 

fab entries for the BAFTAKids ’Be 

Yourself’ competition run in asso-

ciation with Place2Be and part of 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

2018. Winning entries stand a 

chance of being featured in an 

animation by Karrot Entertain-

ment.  Good luck everyone!  

  Brilliant Book Award Winner! 

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  


